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Wasilla Aurora Cemetery Rules  
Grave Plot Maintenance | Effective January 1, 2016 

 

• Fresh cut or potted flowers or plant containers are allowed on a lot at any time.  
 

• Plastic or silk flowers are allowed from October 1st through March 31st of each year. 
 

• No planting of trees is allowed. Shrubs, perennial or annual flowers, placement of 
benches, fences, rocks, or other structures may be allowed on or around a lot with 
the approval of the Public Works Director. Currently planted trees, shrubs, and 
flowers may be removed by the owner no later than June 30, 2016; after that time, 
City personnel may remove any planted items without notice. 
 

• No structures, adornments, decorations or other items are allowed on or around a 
grave lot. Items will be removed without notice and discarded after 72-hours of 
display. This includes: 
 candles  
 flags 
 stuffed animals 
 balloons 
 mobiles or other moving decoration 

 

 clothing 
 toys  
 food and drinks  
 fabric materials  
 any other items 

 

• The ground surface of all grave lots shall be level and at the same elevation as the 
surrounding surface. City personnel attempts to fill sinking graves several times 
throughout the summer months. Contact the Public Works Department to report 
sinkage or other issues.  
 

• Contact the Public Works Department at least two (2) business days prior to 
installation of a marker: 
 All plots shall be marked by City personnel prior to the installation of a marker. 
 Markers shall be placed on a cement foundation with 5” depth and 5” clearance 

around the marker. This will allow for the proper ground maintenance around the 
plot and marker. 
   

Contact the Public Works Department at 907.373.9010. 

 


